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NEWSLETTER THE 

 

Proudly serving the Huntsville 
community at the Captain Trey 
Wilbourn Model Airplane Field. 

P.O. Box 2163 Huntsville, AL  35804 September 2018 

... an AMA Award of Excellence Club!  

 

 
We still have three Board of Directors positions that we need 
nominees for this election cycle. Treasurer, Secretary, and 
Newsletter Editor.  A nomination committee will be appointed 
at Tuesday’s club meeting. This club cannot be run by the 
president and VP alone. Time required by these positions is 
minimal. Generally, members of the board are expected to be a 
club and board meetings and to carry out their specific duties 
such as taking meeting minutes, preparing a financial report for 
club meetings, and editing and producing the club’s newsletter.  
The total monthly time requirements for these positions should 
be less than five hours/month…a small price to pay to help keep 
your club running smoothly. 
 
Please give serious consideration to helping be an instrumental 
presence in RCRC. Please contact a board member to let them 
know you want to help. Watch future newsletters to see who will 
be on the nomination committee.  
 
Please see the swap meet flyers later in this newsletter. 
 
The next club meeting is Tuesday 18-September at 6pm. 
 
 
Fly well, fly safe!! 
Bob Templeton 
President - RCRC 

Officers 
President 

Bob Templeton 256-479-7378 
Vice-President 

Al Blair 269-277-0879 
Secretary  

Wade Sims 205-310-4846 
Treasurer 

John Tubb 401-450-9669 
Newsletter Editor 

Board of Directors (TBD)  
 
 
 

 

Committee Chairmen 
Field 

Clint Bestor 
besthome@peo
plepc.com 

Programs 
Al Blair 269-277-0879 

Publicity 
Bob Templeton 256-533-3316 

Safety 
Al Blair 269-277-0879 

Web Editor  
Bob Templeton 256-479-7378 
 
 

 

Flight Instructors 

John Pieczynski  By Appt 256-651-6487 

John Tubb   By Appt 401-450-9669 
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Minutes of the August 21, 2018 
RCRC Club Meeting 
 
Meeting called to order at 1800. Quorum was NOT present 
 
Old Business 

 Treasurer’s report was given by Bob Templeton. Passed, but must be voted on again. 
 Safety report was given by Bob Templeton. No incidents were reported. Passed, but must be 

voted on again. 
 Newsletter content and previous meeting minutes approved. Passed, but must be voted on again. 

 
New Business 

 Board member position that need to be filled the next election were discussed. The following 
positions must be filled this election cycle. 

o Treasurer 
o Secretary 
o Newsletter Editor 

 No volunteered for Nomination committee.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 1820 
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Minutes of the September 4, 2018 
Board of Directors Meeting:   

Meeting called to order at 1751 
 
Present: Bob Templeton, Al Blair, John Tubb, and Wade Sims 

 Discussion and preparation for quad race event (Sept 8). 
 Request to use the field for tethered airship evaluation was made to the board.  Board approved 

use given the following conditions are met: 
o Operator must be an AMA Member 
o Operator must be an RCRC Member 
o All operations must take place at the far South end of our land on the West side of the 

entrance road. 
o Note: The club will be notified via email and Facebook prior to operations. 

 A quad racing and demonstration event will be held at Point Mallard for a Boy Scouts festival in 
November. While this is NOT and RCRC event, the CD requested to borrow some of our race 
gate equipment.  Board approved request provided inventor of borrowed items is made prior to 
and after the event. 

 Discussion of field and club items that need attention. 

Meeting adjourned at 1815



  

NORTH ALABAMA
 REGIONAL SWAP MEET

DECATUR MODEL AIRPLANE CLUB 
DECATUR ALABAMA

October 20th, 2018

   AT THE DECATUR SHRINE CLUB 1117 LENWOOD DR SE 35603

This is a nice indoor facility located just off the HWY 31 S.   RAFFLE,   Door prizes.  Admission $5.00 per person, under 12 
free.  Tables/floor space $8.00 per table PREPAID or $10.00 per table at the door; Contact: Jim Ray (256) 353-1323 
(james_r_ray@att.net) to reserve your table.  All RC – Planes, Boats, Cars ,Glow and electric models and modelers 

welcome.   
Door prizes, etc. 

 Sponsor: DECATUR MODEL AIRPLANE CLUB. 

****October 20th, 2018  8 AM TO 12:30 PM, Raffle & Auction at 12 noon, OUT BY 2:30 PM****
OPEN TO ALL RC EQUIPMENT

SEE WEB SITE:  www.ourdmac.com for directions and map

  



FALL FLYIN & SWAP
MEET

HOSTED  BY BRADLEY COUNTY
R/C MODEL AIRCRAFT CLUB

SEPT. 29TH 2018
9AM TILL 2PM

FEE FOR PILOTS & SELLERS $5.00
PILOTS MUST SHOW PROOF OF AMA TO FLY.

BRING CHAIRS AND TABLES IF SELLING
FOOD WILL BE AVAILABLE

FREE ADMISSION FOR SPECTATORS

LOCATION TO FIELD
1200 FRANCISCO RD. GEORGETOWN, TN 37336

HWY 60 NORTH TO FRANCISCO RD (6.5 MILES FROM
PAUL HUFF PKWY). TURN RIGHT ONTO FRANCISCO,

GO ½ MILE, FIELD IS ON LEFT
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT

JAMES PATTERSON 423-479-8449, 423-310-1237


	SWAPMEET10-2018.pdf
	Slide 1


